
From:  

Isaac King  

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion 
and Oregon's transportation system?  

Bigger roads lead to bigger problems, this is a terribly short sighted solution. This is also a massive insult 
to all the people who have been working hard to create/revitalize livable spaces in Portland, especially 
the Albina District. Whoever is trying to shove this plan through should be ashamed of themselves.  

You should be investing this money in traffic safety! Three people have been killed by traffic around my 
block in the last couple years, and every day I risk my life just to cross the street. The last thing we need 
is incentive to put more cars onto our roads.  

Shame!  
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